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MARK  YOUR CALENDARS:


Oct. 3rd,  Flu shot clinic(1:00-2:00 PM) - send in your 
paperwork.


Oct. 4th - Open House at SCS - 5:30-6:30pm. Teachers will be 
in the classrooms from 5:30-6 to discuss this year’s 
curriculum, expectations, etc.. This is a great time to learn 
more about how you can partner with the school to ensure a 
great year for your child. Beginning at 6pm, there will be a 
fun school scavenger hunt you are encouraged to do with your 
child. Join us downstairs for dessert from about 6:15-6:30, or 
pack yours up and take it home for later. We hope you can 
make it. 


October 6th, Teacher- Inservice - No School

October 9th, Indigenous People’s Day - No School

October 19th, LifeTouch Picture Day!


School Newsletter

Friday, September 29, 2023



2

 Midcoast Literacy Presents 

an afternoon performance of four children’s  
stories and Halloween activities for the whole family 

October 29, 1:00-3:30  
performance starts at 2:00 

activities before and after the show 
 

Morse High School Auditorium  

826 Shipbuilder Drive, Bath 
 

$10 per person  

$35 for a family of 4-8 people 
 

COSTUMES WELCOME! 

To buy tickets you can 
scan the QR code  

call Midcoast Literacy  

at (207) 443-6384 

or visit  

midcoastliteracy.org 
 

Follow us on Facebook or Instagram for updates and 
information about other great programs and events 

Readers Theater 
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    Ms. Tibbett’s K/1 Classroom

This week in literacy we're learning about describing the beginning, middle and 
end of a story. We read "The Dot" and talked about trying new things, even if 
you don't think you're good at it.


In forest school last week, we learned about the insects that live near and 
under rotting logs. Turtle brought the investigation kits, read us a story and 
students then hunted for bugs. Brock even found a salamander!
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         Ms. Clarke’s 3/4 Classroom

Like students in Mrs. 
Browne’s class, we’ve had 
fun collecting Monarch 

Caterpillars, feeding them, 
and watching them get into 
position to form a cocoon, 
where they will grow and 
transform into a beautiful 

butterfly. This is a 
fascinating act of nature, 
and our children are so 

fortunate to be witness to it!


Once the Monarch Butterflies 
have emerged from their 

cocoons, they show they are 
ready to be released back 
into nature when they are 

actively flapping their wings, 
showing us they are dried 

and ready to be free.


Aiden released the first of 
these last week, and Rivers 

was the next in line to do so. 
Other classmates anxiously 

await their turn. 
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           Mrs. Browne’s 5/6 Classroom

Mrs. Browne’s class has been learning about Colonial America. We loved our 

field trip to Colonial Pemaquid. We have been expanding our knowledge by 

working on two reader’s theatre stories. We can’t wait to perform them for the 

whole school soon!


We also have  about 10 monarch caterpillars ready to become butterflies in 

our room. We released our first on Monday! We love being witness to this 

amazing scientific process.
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